
Transcript: 

With support from the Ontario Ministry of Education, we will be offering free professional 

development eCourses in early 2023 for educators, school administrators, and anyone 

interested in learning about and teaching new ASL/LSQ as a Second Language Level 1 courses. 

The professional development courses are designed to support and provide resources to 

educators in teaching students using the ASL/LSQ as a Second Language curriculum. There will 

be 18 courses in total, of which seven will be in ASL, seven in LSQ, and three in ASL and LSQ. 

Registrants can pick whichever courses they want and take them in any order. 

The professional development courses will be made available online on 258HUB and will be 

self-paced with scheduled live sessions (Zoom) at the end of each term. The courses will be 

offered three times a year in winter, spring, and fall until 2025. The course registration is free, 

and the spots for live sessions are limited and will be prioritized for educators who are currently 

or will soon be teaching ASL/LSQ as a Second Language Level 1 courses. 

More information on the term and live session schedules are now available for the year 2023. 

Please visit www.258hub.ca for more information or further updates. Additionally, you can 

follow 258HUB on Facebook or Instagram for updates. 

http://www.258hub.ca/

